
__

W.'

jaa rec t'h E(
8 '% UNITED STATES
l' m'j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

% _

WASHINGTON, D. C 20555
g ,b"- 8

C

%, f
....*

FEB 0 91981
Docket Nos. 50-440

and 50-441

Mr. Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice President, Enpireering
The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company
P. O. Box 5000
Cleveland, Ohio 44101

Dear Mr. Davidson:

SUBJECT: RE0llEST FOR ADDITIONAL COPY OF PHYSICAL SECURITY PLAT: FOR PERRY
UNIT NOS. 1 1. 2

In your subnittal dated January 28,19P1, we received five (5) copies of the
Perry Physical Security Plan. The number of our review branches for this plan
has now been increased by one. Therefore, we reouest that you send us one
ddditional Copy. If you require Clarification on this request, please Contact
M. D. Houston, Project f>anager (301/492-8507).

Sincerely,
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Robert L. Tedesco
Assistant Director for Licensing
Division of Licensing

cc: Gerald Charnoff, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M Street,ff. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036
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Donald H. Hauser, Esq.
Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company (f9[ 9,
P. O. Box 5000 |$L Jy (Cleveland, Ohio 44101 ' J
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